

July 3, 2017

The Grey Muzzle Organization Attn: Dr. Lunghofer, Executive Director 14460 Falls of Neuse Road, Suite 149-269 Raleigh, NC 27614

Dear Dr. Lunghofer,

We are so very appreciative of the \$5,000 grant award. We received the check last week and will immediately be putting it to good use. Roxy, a senior dog that was adopted from our facility years ago, was recently returned to us. The family fell upon very difficult financial hardships and could no longer keep her or address her medical needs. Our veterinarian has determined that she has a mammary mass that is infected and needs to be removed. We have her scheduled for her procedure next week!

Again, thank you so much. Roxy, and many others, will be part of our "Still a Best Friend" campaign to place senior dogs and cats into loving homes. I've included a copy of the ad we ran in the local newspaper a few weeks ago promoting the program. We are looking forward to getting Roxy a wonderful home.

Kindest Regard,

Karen Yost

Shelter Director

He's still a
Best Friend
after all these
years.Consider
adopting a
senior pet.





50 Father John's Lane, Lafayette, NJ 07848 Father Johns Animal House.org 973-300-5909